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 Term 2 – Week 7 
Thursday 15th June 

    
 

 
 
 
  
 

       Mangere Bridge School Newsletter          

COMING EVENTS 

TERM 2 

Week 7 
Fri 16 Jun Netball Zones 

  

Week 8 
Wed 21 Jun Wig Wednesday 

Fri 23 Jun  Assembly hosted by 
Room 9 & 11 

Fri 23 Jun Netball Zones save 
day 

Week 9 
Wed 28 Jun Kaitiakitanga 

Comic convention 

Wed 28 Jun BOT Hui 

Thurs 29 Jun Newsletter 

 

Te Reo Maori Strategy Hui 

On Wednesday 21 June 2017 6-7pm we will be hosting a hui to share our Te Reo 

Maori Strategy. Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 

See you there in the staff room  

Toku Reo, toku ohooho, toku reo, toku mapihi maurea 

  

Healthy 

Learners at 

Mangere Bridge 

School 

We have had a number of 

cases of strep throat, 

pneumonia, tummy bugs and 

other communicable illnesses. 

We want to keep the learners 

of Mangere Bridge School as 

healthy as possible throughout 

our winter terms. We ask that 

if your child is unwell please 

keep them at home. 

Lateness 
Learning at Mangere Bridge 

School starts at 8.50am. 

Tracker has enjoyed learning 

in Room 6 this week and he is 

looking for his next learning 

Room. To win Tracker for 

your classroom remember 
8.30am in the gate, you won’t 

be late! 
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School Uniform Update 
School uniforms are available to be purchased from the school office on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 
from 8.30am – 9.30am and 2.30pm – 3.30pm. You can either pay by cash or Eftpos.  Listed below is what we 
have for sale and the availability of the items.  

 
Description Colour Sizes Price Availability 

Short Sleeve Polo Navy/Mid Blue 4, 6, 8, 10, 12,14 $ 40.00 All sizes available 

Cargo Shorts Navy 4, 6, 8, 10, 12,14 $ 40.00 All sizes available 

Girls Skort Navy 4, 6, 8, 10, 12,14 $ 40.00 All sizes available 

Trackpants Navy 4, 6, 8, 10, 12,14 $ 45.00 All sizes available 

Polar Fleece 
Jacket 

Navy/Maroon 4, 6, 8, 10, 12,14 $ 50.00 All sizes available 

Woollen Beanie Navy One size fits all $ 20.00 All sizes available                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 
Winter is coming!!! If you need 
us for breakfast or afternoon 
care please contact us. Lots of 
activities in store. Work and 
income subsidies available. 
Contact Adelle 0800 900 754 
or mangerebridge@skids.co.nz 

Marcellin College Open 
Day 

Thursday 29th June 2017 
9am – 3pm 

Come and find out about our 
College and view our campus. 

Enrolment packs for 2018 will be 
available.  

Year 7-13 Catholic co-educational 
College in the Marist tradition. 

617 Mt Albert Road, Royal Oak, 
Phone 6256509 

PTA News/Notices 

New Audio Visual System 

The PTA are very proud to announce the commitment of over $20k towards the purchase of a new Audio Visual System! 
This could not have been achieved without months of constant fundraising by our PTA and the support of the Students, Staff, Local Business and 
of course our Families. 
Peg Peeps! 

You may have seen the notice about the Peg Peeps fundraiser. It would be really great if you are able to help out in class time (in your kid's class 
or another class) when the kids put their superhero pegs together. No arty crafty skills required!  Help required between 15 and 27 June during 
school hours. 
Please contact Amelia Jones on 027 281 9307 or ameliamayjones@gmail.com 

2017 MBS Cook Book 

In the coming weeks a small group of our wonderful PTA members and parents are set to embark on a new and exciting project that will involve 
the entire school. With a new set of targets to achieve, our crew of crafty cooks will look to deliver a fresh 160-page Cook Book made up of your 
recipes. 
To help kick start we are on the search for people with the following skills - Seeking Sponsorship, Writing and Editing, Advertising and Marketing, 
Photographers and Image Editors. As well as anyone with a keen eye for style, colour and a love of food. 
If you are interested in joining our team please contact the PTA by email mbspta@mangerebridge.school.nz 
We look forward to hearing from you. 

MBS PTA will be organising a Sausage Sizzle for the Whanau Conferences on Tuesday 4th and Thursday 6th July. More details to 
come.   
On behalf of the PTA thank you for the ongoing support. 

 
COMMUNITY NOTICES 
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